
 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement regarding the "parallel-run" testing period of the new DAMAS platform, 

scheduled for January 22, 2024, to February 16, 2024. 

 

Please be informed that the paralel-run period of the new DAMAS platform will start from 

22.01.2024. 

In order to facilitate the access and way of working for the participants who will use the new 

platform, we will organize two webinar sessions in the first two days of this period, on 22 and 

23.01.2014. 

Thus, we invite you to participate on 22.01.2024, between 11:00 and 13:00 at the presentation of: 

- the method of access to the Balancing Market DAMAS platform; 

- the modules for scheduling; 

- Balancing Market module and 

to the joint establishment of the testing strategy during this period. 

The access link to participate in the teleconference is: 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_YmEyNWE2NWUtYjE5NS00MDJiLTk3ZTktNTM1ZTQ0NGUxMmU3%40th

read.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227a9d696c-8fce-4854-b411-

e9250fd8805c%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22357458af-69ec-4092-aa20-8e2ee739bf38%22%7d 

 

On 23.01.2024, we invite you to attend, between 11:00 and 13:00 at the presentation of: 

- the module dedicated to the Capacity Allocation Market; 

- the module dedicated to the Market for system services. 

The access link to participate in the teleconference is: 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_OGUxNGUyMzUtNmQzOC00MzJmLWJmNzQtZGJhM2IzNjJmMjhi%40thr

ead.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227a9d696c-8fce-4854-b411-

e9250fd8805c%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22357458af-69ec-4092-aa20-8e2ee739bf38%22%7d 

 

 

 


